
  

 
 

Mission Statement:  
The Delta Kappa Gamma Society 

International promotes 
professional and personal growth 

of women educators and 
excellence in education. 
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PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE 

  

Greetings Ladies! 

It is hard to believe that we are so close to the 
end of the school and the end of my biennium.  Thank 
you for having me as your President. We have had an 
eventful two years filled with many memories.  

 I want to take this opportunity to encourage you 
to attend the State and International Conventions this 
year. The International Convention is in our back yard. It 
will be an amazing time to meet other educators from 
different states and countries and learn new things! 

Have a wonderful summer! 

 Valerie 

 

 

  
 

 

 

       

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

MAY DINNER MEETING 

 
Date:  Tuesday, May 15, 2018 
 
Time:  5:00 PM 
 
Location: Alicia’s Mexican Grille 

               25725 Katy Freeway, Katy, TX  

Hostesses: Group C 
 Jo Ellen Gilliam - Flowers 
 Martha Steele – Cake 
 Teri Mason – Hostess 
 Minnie Cyrus – Hostess 
 Mona Macias – Hostess 
 Evelyn Bray – Hostess 
 
Celebrations and Presentations: 
 Founder’s Day Celebration 

Chapter Achievement Award 
Grant – in – Aid Award Presentation 
Installation of New Officers for 2018-2020 

  
 
 
 
 

 
 

Special Guests at the May Dinner Meeting! 

Joining us at our May Gathering will be our Grant-in-Aid recipient, Anna Fedewa, and her mother, Norma. 

Also joining us as special guests will be members of Sue Ellen Reese’s family:  Son, Bryan; and Sue Ellen’s sister, 

Marilyn.  They will accept the Chapter Achievement Award  for Sue Ellen, which we are awarding 

posthumously.  

REMINDERS FOR MAY DINNER MEETING: 

 

We have arranged with the management of Alicia’s Restaurant to provide separate checks for our dinners.  

You may order whatever you choose from the menu.  The meals of our 4 guests will be paid by Lambda 

Gamma General Fund.  If you wish to make a contribution to help cover the meals for our 4 guests, you 

may do so with cash or check payable to “Lambda Gamma.”  

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

                           

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
Happy Birthday wishes to all who have 

May and Summer Birthdays: 
 

Mona Macias on May 9 
FreddieThomas – July 6 
Evelyn Bray – July 22 

Kathy Bergmann -  August 13 
LeAnna Graham – August 18 

Sherron Frost – August 21 
 

 

 

 

Let’s Stay Connected with Our  
Reserve Members! 

Call or send them a message this summer! 
 

Kathy Bergmann 281-391-2408 
gberg22492@aol.com 

Joyce Davis 281-391-3090 
 joycdavis@gmail.com 

Sherron Frost 281-391-0838 
Sfrost1122@yahoo.com 

Winnie Mason  281-858-5153 
troymason@sbcglobal.net 

Brenda Owen 281-391-2075 
owenbr@consolidated.net 

Velma Rollins  1-806-267-2985 
P.O. Box 367  

Vega, Tx  79092-0367 
   No email 

Initiation of new Lambda Gamma member, Mary Smith, on April 17, 2018. 

L-R: Freddie Thomas, Evelyn Bray, Amiee Modic, Pat Williamson, Mary Smith, and Martha Steele 

mailto:gberg22492@aol.com
mailto:joycdavis@gmail.com
mailto:troymason@sbcglobal.net


 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                  

 

 

     

Lambda Gamma Treasurer’s Report   -  May, 2018 

 Apr. Balance Receipts Disbursements May Balance 

General 

Funds/Chapter Dues 

   

1146.82 

 (corrected) 

60.00 

 

100.00  (Covenant Lutheran) 

306.94 (moved to grant-in-aid) 

899.88 

State/Int’l Dues  & 

Scholarship Fees 

(61.00)   (61.00) 

ASTEF Honors Fees 50.00  50.00 (ASTEF) 0 

     

Grant-in-Aid 569.06 124.00 

(donations) 

306.94 (from 

general fund) 

 1000.00 

     

Totals 1704.88 490.94 456.94 1738.88 

 
LeAnna Graham 
Treasurer 
5/6/2018 
 

     

 

 

        
    

              

         

         

         

         

         

  
       

  
       

         
 

     

         

        

Minutes of Lambda Gamma Meeting 
April 17, 2018 

 
Lambda Gamma Chapter met on April 17, 2018 at Covenant Lutheran Church.  Before the meeting, a prayer and 

remembrance time, led by Huntyce Moore, was held for our dear friend Sue Ellen Reese who recently passed away. 

A delicious supper was prepared by Group B, and a special thank you goes to Victoria for her wonderful entree.  After 
supper our speaker Mary Smith continued her presentation on Building a Better You-Part 2.  Three points that were made 
were:   1. You can change what you are and where you are by changing what goes into your mind.  2.  Give sincere 
compliments. 3. Man was designed for accomplishment, engineered for success and endowed with seeds of greatness. 

In the new business portion of the meeting, Sue Ellen Reese was unanimously selected to receive the Chapter 
Achievement Award.  Her sons will be invited to the May meeting to receive the award.  Anna Fedewa of Seven Lakes High 
School was selected as the Grant-in-Aide Scholarship recipient.  She plans on attending Texas A&M University and becoming a 
special education teacher upon graduation. A motion was approved to move funds from the general fund to make a total of 
$1,000.00 to be awarded to Anna upon completion of her first semester.   

Mary Smith was approved as a new member of Delta Kappa Gamma and initiation of Mary was held at the conclusion 
of the meeting.  Congratulations to Mary and welcome to our chapter. 

The final meeting of the year will be held May 15th at Landry's on I-10.  *                                        

  -Submitted by Evelyn Bray, Recording Secretary 

*Note:  Due to various circumstances, the location of May 15
th

 Dinner was changed to Alicia’s Mexican Grille. 



 

 

                                               

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

                                                               

                                                       

 

                                          
LAMBDA GAMMA OFFICERS 

2016-2018 
 

President:          Valerie Steele 
  713- 557-5358 
  valeriecsteele@katyisd.org  
1st Vice President:  Mona Macias 
  832-279-3463 
  monalmacias@katyisd.org 
2nd Vice President: Amanda Cargill 
  832-316-8015 
  amanda.cargill@gmail.com 
Recording Secretary:  Evelyn Bray 
  281-463-0033 
  evelynbray@yahoo.com 
Corresponding Secretary:  Martha Steele 
  281-256-9146 
  dmsteele2@sbcglobal.net 
Treasurer:           LeAnna Graham 

281-693-0214 
leannagraham@gmail.com 

Parliamentarian: Sue Bathe 
  281-955-8568 
  suzanne.bathe@sbcglobal.net 
 

 

                                          
LAMBDA GAMMA OFFICERS 

2018-2020 
 
President:   Huntyce Moore 
  281-558-2591 
  hemline@sbcglobal.net 
1st Vice President:  Mona Macias 
  832-279-3463 
  monalmacias@katyisd.org 
2nd Vice President: Amanda Cargill 
  832-316-8015 
  amanda.cargill@gmail.com 
Recording Secretary:  Evelyn Bray 
  281-463-0033 
  evelynbray@yahoo.com 
Corresponding Secretary:  Martha Steele 
  281-256-9146 
  Marthansteele18@gmail.com 
Treasurer:   Betty Hanlon 
  281-546-2277 
  Elizabeth.hanlon@ms.com 
Parliamentarian: Valerie Steele 
  713-557-5358 
  Vwladybug17@aol.com 

 

MANY THANKS TO OUR 

OUTGOING OFFICERS WHO 

HAVE SERVED IN THE 2016-18 

BIENNIUM: 

 

Valerie Steele, President 

 

LeAnna Graham, Treasurer 

 

Sue Bathe,  Past President and 

Parilamentarian 

 

 

 

                            

Officers for the 2018 – 2020 Biennium: 

Huntyce Moore, President 

Mona Macias, 1st Vice President 

Amanda Cargill – 2nd Vice President 

Evelyn Bray – Recording Secretary 

Martha Steele- Corresponding Secretary 

Betty Hanlon – Treasurer 

Valerie Steele – Past President / 

Parilamentarian 

 

mailto:amanda.cargill@gmail.com
mailto:dmsteele2@sbcglobal.net
mailto:amanda.cargill@gmail.com


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 
            
 
 
 

                                            

 

 

      

    

 

  

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                       

 

             

89th Texas State 

Convention     

June 14-16, 2018           
Waco Convention Center - 

Waco, Texas   
                                      

 Bring your 

“Denim and 

Diamonds” 

   

                    

FUN 

WITH 

FRIENDS! 

TRAINING 

FOR NEW 

OFFICERS! 

          DKG INTERNATIONAL CONVENTION           

         July 16 - 20 2018         Austin, Texas          J.W. Marriott Hotel      
This is tremendous opportunity you do not want to miss!!   
An International Convention just up the road from home!   

Put this on your calendar and make plans to attend. 
 

                            
 


